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We are grateful to 4culture, 
the King County Cultural 
Services Agency, for their 
support in the preservation 

of our heritage.  
 

 
 

Don’t forget 
your 2018 

Membership 
Dues! 

 
 

Our Newest Board Member, Janet Kuller 
 

 
 

 
I grew up in a small town in Iowa, in a parsonage family, but I’ve lived in 
Washington State over half of my life. I moved to Seattle in 1981, living in 
Kirkland, and have had a long career in social work, mostly in health care, 
spending many years with Evergreen Health. I’ve worked with Evergreen 
Hospice since 2004.  
 
My husband Art and I, with our Mini-Schnauzer Molly, moved to Duvall two 
years ago to focus on walkability, community and affordable retirement. I’m 
now semi-retired and work per diem at hospice homecare.  
 
I enjoy writing, walking, reading and singing. I have had a long interest in 
oral history. Thank you, Duvall Historical Society for allowing me to practice 
the art of interviewing and capturing oral histories for our amazing long term 
Duvall residents.  
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2018 Snohomish County Fruit Society Pruning Workshop 
 

 
 

Take the terror out of pruning fruit trees with instructions that shows how to approach 
the task, and reduces the number of difficult decisions needed. Greg Giuliani and 
Randy Lee will be teaming up again to give a hands-on pruning workshop of apple and 
pear trees at the Dougherty Farmstead in Duvall on Saturday, February 17th 2018 
from 10am to 12pm. The Dougherty Farmstead is a restored historical farm (circa 
1888) with some of the oldest standing structures in the Snoqualmie River Valley. Last 
year Greg did year 1 renovative pruning on a very old pear tree as well as some 
pruning on several smaller apple trees. Join the Snohomish County Fruit Society, 
Greg, and Randy as they tackle year 2 on the pear tree (out of a 3-year plan) as well 
as several other trees on the property.  
 
Please sign up using the link (below and on the DHS website/Facebook page) so 
we can plan appropriately for group size and so that we can notify you if there are any 
changes to the workshop (ie. alterations due to weather). Thanks! 

Parking: just southeast of the Farmstead on Cherry Valley Road (opposite side of the 
road from the farm) there is a school - you can park in their parking lot and walk across 
the road to the Farmstead. There is some limited parking immediately at the farmstead. 
***Please note that Cherry Valley Road has two sections which do not connect. *** You 
want to turn off of Hwy 203 onto the southern section of CV Rd, just north of Duvall 
(versus just south of Monroe). 

Bring: Each attendee should bring their own pruning tools as well as weather 
appropriate clothing.  

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090c45aaad2da75-2018 



 3

 
Upcoming Events  

 
 
 
 
February 15th, 2018   
Historical Society Board Meeting   
Monthly board meeting at the Dougherty Farmstead 7pm. 
 
February 17th 2018 
Snohomish Fruit Tree Club  
Dougherty Farmstead 10am-12pm  
 
March 22nd, 2018   
Historical Society Board Meeting  
Monthly board meeting at the Dougherty Farmstead 7pm. 
 
April 2nd, 2018 
Soldiers in Petticoats: The Struggles of the Suffragettes 
Duvall Visitor and Community Center, 7:30pm  
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Soldiers in Petticoats: The Struggles of the 
Suffragettes  

 
Monday, April 2nd 2018 7:30pm  

 
Duvall Visitor and Community Center  

15619 Main Street, Duvall  
 
 

Enjoy this lecture by actress, historian and instructor Tames Alan as she appears in the 
authentic clothing of a suffragette. Tames brings to life the suffragettes their struggles, and 

their influence on major issues of their era, such as child labor laws, workers’ rights, and the 
legal status of women.  

 
 

Co-sponsored with the Duvall Historical Society and King County Library System  
Funded by Friends of Duvall Library 
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Current Officers 
 

Rachel Hess, President 
Mary Lampson, Vice President 

Alana McCoy, Secretary 
Connie Zimmerman, Treasurer 

 
 

At-large Board Members 
Ruth Bellamy 

Kimberly Engelkes, Past President 
Tom Norenberg 

Greg Giuliani 
Janet Kuller 

 

The Duvall Historical Society is located at the 
Dougherty House at 26526 NE Cherry Valley Road, 

Duvall, WA 98019 
Contact us at webmaster@duvallhistoricalsociety.org

 

 
 

 
 

The Wagon Wheel is a publication of the 
Duvall Historical Society 

 
Editor: Rachel Hess 

 
If you would like to receive a copy, be 
interviewed for a future edition, have 

something to share, or would like to be 
added to or removed from our emailing list, 

please email 
 

wagonwheeldhs@gmail.com 

  

 
 
 

 
Be Part of Historic Preservation, Volunteer! 

 
The Duvall Historical Society is continuously looking for volunteers to help in its mission of recording 
and preserving culture. If you’d like to help with one of the opportunities below, or have an idea of 
your own, please contact us at webmaster@duvallhistoricalsociety.org.  
 

• Dougherty House docent  
• Website design 
• Education and outreach 
• Book publication 
• Maintenance of buildings and 

gardens 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

Become a Member! 
 

Name(s): ______________________________________________________________________ 
 

Mailing Address: ________________________________________________________________ 
 
                   City: __________________________ State: ___________ Zip Code: ____________ 
 

Phone(s): ________________________________ Email: _______________________________ 
 

Amount Enclosed/Yearly Membership Dues (check one):  
 

 $15 Individual Memberships          $5 Students 18 & Under            $250 Friends of DHS 
 

Would you like to receive information about volunteer opportunities?      Yes           No     
     

Thank you for your support! Please detach and mail this form to PO Box 385, Duvall, WA 98019 

 

• Cataloging of artifacts, books, and ephemera 
• Promotion of Historical Society membership 
• Planning of speakers and programs 
• Research 

 


